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Happy New Year!  
Welcome back and welcome to our new parents. 
Some useful information for this coming half term: 
 
Our PE day this term is Wednesday. Children are to come into school in their 
PE kits. Our PE kit is a white t-shirt, black bottoms (shorts or trousers), school 
jumper and trainers. Please ensure your child is wearing the correct uniform.  
 
We have a Parent/Carer Workshop on Tuesday 21st January with all parents 
and carers welcome to attend from 9am. You will get the chance to take part 
in Phonics and Maths activities with your child.  
 
Early Years are holding an ‘All at Sea’ themed day on Friday 31st January 
where we will be taking part in sea themed games and activities. Your child 
can come to school dressed in their own clothes or in a ‘sea themed’ costume - 
such as a sea creature (fish, octopus, turtle, shark, dolphin, etc), a pirate, or a 
mermaid. (Please don’t go to any expense!)  
 
As ever, is you have any questions, please get in touch.  
 
Many thanks, 
Miss Lawson  
 
  
 

 

 


